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Dear Parents and Carers, 

PTA News 

Firstly, we need to say a huge WELL DONE to all our fabulous 

Year 6s!! They have completed their SATS this week and we 

are holding a Tea Party for them this afternoon to celebrate. 

Thank you to everyone who donated to our Bag2School 
collection.  We raised £96 for school - Thank you! 

Are there any face painters out there?  We are in need of 

someone to help at a couple of upcoming events.  You don't 

need to be an expert.  Please let us know if you feel you can 
help. 

It's disco night tonight and we are looking forward to seeing 

a few Prince and Princesses there.  Hopefully we will all have 

a 'Royally' good time!!! 

We can be contacted by email: fhpspta@gmail.com or you 
can follow us on Twitter @FenHilPTA. 

Absence and Holidays 

Unfortunately I am unable to authorise holidays unless there 

are extreme, extenuating circumstances. Please note that 

from January 2018 schools have been advised to issue 

penalty notices (fines) to any family taking their child out of 

school for more than 3 consecutive days. This is at the 

discretion of the Headteacher.  

Waitrose 

A reminder that we have been chosen to receive funds from 

the ‘token drop’ at St Ives Waitrose during the month of 

June! This is very exciting, as the money will be put towards 

revamping our library. If you can shop at Waitrose during 

this time I would encourage you to do so as the more 
tokens, the more money we will receive! 

Parent View  

 

A reminder that you can always update your views of the 

school on the Ofsted website, it doesn’t have to just be 

when we get an inspection. Please follow this link: 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-

your-views 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

 

We are committed to safeguarding at Fenstanton and Hilton. 

We have rejigged the furniture in the foyer to improve this. 

Please if you are leaving the front door, do not let anyone 

else in. We need to make sure we know who is coming and 

going from our school to keep the children safe. Therefore, 

although it may seem a little strange each person needs to 

be challenged and go through the correct procedure of 

ringing the bell and being greeted by a member of staff.  

 

New Clubs! 

 

Next half term there will be a number of new clubs on offer. 

These include Magic, New Age Kurling and Soft Archery. 

Please book on using the JS Sport website: 

https://www.jssports-education.co.uk/ecc 

 

SVC Art Evening 

 

Swavesey Village College invite you and your children to see 

their KS3 Art and Technology Show on Thursday 14th June, 

5.30 - 7.30-pm. This is an opportunity to view outstanding 

art by children in years 7-9.  

 

Walk to School Week  

 

Next week is walk to school week, please if you can walk to 

school, obviously this is impossible for our Hilton residents 

so we encourage you to walk to the bus stop!  

 

Important Dates 
New intake evening for Reception: 23rd May 7:30-8.30pm 

Open Evening: 9th July 6-7pm 

Thank you for your continued support, I hope you all enjoy 
the weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth,  

Headteacher 
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